
 

 

Alameda County General Chapter will not have a December 2022 Meeting.  There is a lot 
going on so please stay connected to the Contract Action Team.  They will continue to meet 
every Tuesday throughout December except the 27th.   

There is an action on Dec. 14th @ 12:00-1:00 at Santa Rita Jail contact Tina Tapia, Chapter 
President for details 510-333-9319 if you can come to support the Sheriff Techs. 

More actions will soon be announced.  A reminder that our MOU expires Dec. 10th 2022! 

Unity party December 15th at the Asian Cultural Center 5:30-9:30 

 

 

Next Chapter meeting will be January 12th 2023 via Zoom Meeting ID # 837 665 96575 

Happy End of 2022!! 


